[5 Outlook

Fwd: New well placement 7 seaview

From Marisa Desautel <Marisa@desautelbrowning.com>
Date Fri 10/18/2024 3:29 PM
To  Marisa Desautel <Marisa@desautelbrowning.com>

Marisa Desautel
Desautel Browning Law
401.477.0023

Begin forwarded message:

From: Suzanne Gagnon <gagnons1010@gmail.com>
Date: September 25, 2024 at 8:30:54 AM EDT

To: Marisa Desautel <marisa@desautelbrowning.com>
Cc: Suzanne Gagnon <gagnons1010@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Fw: New well placement 7 seaview

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Stephen Zimniski <zimsj@aol.com>

Date: Tue, Jul 30, 2024 at 3:53PM

Subject: Fw: New well placement 7 seaview

To: Suzanne Gagnon <gagnons1010@gmail.com>

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Darin Miller <precisionwell@yahoo.com>
To: "zimsj@aol.com" <zimsj@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024, 06:34:52 AM EDT
Subject: New well placement 7 seaview

Thanks for meeting with me at 7 Seaview in Jamestown regarding drilling a new well.

As per our discussion, we would not be able to drill another well at your location. Due to existing
septic system, placement of the house, etc we would not be able to get out rig onsite and/or have the
proper setbacks required by the State.

If I can be of any further help, please let me know.



You can call me on my cell at 787-2284.

Darin Miller
Precision Well

Suzanne Gagnon, MD, FACP
mobile: 215-833-3313
gagnons1010@gmail.com




